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Dear Colleague 

Invitation for applications to the 2024 NHS Clinical Leaders Network (CLN);        

Emerging Frontline Clinical & Care Leadership Programme. 

The NHS Clinical Leaders Network (NHS CLN) is a national organisation that is committed 

to support continuing development of clinical & care leadership including emerging frontline 

leadership across health and care. 

Over the last seven years, the NHS CLN’s pioneering Emerging Frontline Clinical and Care 

Leadership (EFCCL) programme has gone from strength to strength across the North West 

and we were very excited to share this offer with colleagues in all regions over the past 12 

months. 

The aim of this programme is to support emerging clinical & care leaders to understand 

leadership principles, explore their inner strengths, modulate behaviours and understand the 

techniques of effective leadership in the context of our multi-faceted health and care system. 

This programme is for all emerging clinical & care organisational leads, heads of 

units/divisions and those emerging clinical/care leaders who are aspiring to take on senior 

leadership roles regionally over the next 4-5 years.  

The 6 month programme offers a unique blend of 4 x full day formal leadership training 

provided by our internationally acknowledged delivery partner, Happy focusing on leadership 

theory and developing yourself as an effective leader, alongside access to a suite of Clinical 

Leaders Network modules to complement the core development sessions. 

We welcome applications from across the health and care sector provided they can commit 

to the four formal training days.  We expect to see high demand for this course so we will be 

providing places on a first come first served basis. Any applicant who is unsuccessful in 

securing a place on this cohort will automatically be placed on the waiting list for the next 

cohort.  

By participating in the programme, candidates will automatically become a member of the 

NHS CLN (free membership). 

I would be grateful if the nominated individual could complete the application form and return 

it to us via e-mail to the CLN Admin Team admin@cln.nhs.uk 

Kindest regards 
 
NHS CLN Team 

https://cln.nhs.uk/?nltr=%3D%3D
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